




7th Annual Blessing of Lake Michigan at 
Whiting Lakefront Park

Saturday, January 11th
10:00AM

Christ has come to renew
 all of creation!  

Witness this yourself as the 
waters of Lake Michigan 
become the waters of the 

Jordan River!

Next to Easter, Theophany is the second 
most important feast day on the 
Byzantine calendar.
This is the day when we celebrate the 
manifestation of God in three persons as 
Christ was baptized in the Jordan waters.
This year, we will celebrate this Glorious 
Feast on the Eve of Theophany, Sunday 
Jan 5th, with Vespers/Divine Liturgy and 
the Great Blessing of Water.
This is a glorious feast, so start this 
Jubilee Year off right by coming back 
after our regular Sunday services to 
attend these meaningful services.

Lunch to follow 
at St Mary’s Hall

See sign-up sheet in Narthex.  
Transportation will be provided.

Sunday,	January	5th
6:00PM

Vespers/Divine	Liturgy/Great	Blessing	of	Water



Family Catechesis
Sunday, January 19th

Noon - 1:30pm

Sunday, 
January 19th

Doors open at 2:30PM
Bingo begins at 3:00PM

RSVP by Friday, Jan 15th
to Ailish Doherty at 708-226-3786 or
adoherty@franciscancommunities.org Cost

$5

Light lunch provided by American Legion Post 2011

Blessing Bags
Now that we have had our Christmas celebrations, it is time to focus on those 
who are in need of our help.  On Sunday, Jan 26th the GCU will be hosting a 
service project in conjunction with our parish.  We plan to make about 50 
Blessing Bags that will be handed out to the homeless and less fortunate in the 
Chicago area.  Between now and then, we will be taking donations for items we 
can add to these blessing bags.  The GCU has already purchased socks for the 
bags and will be providing lunch for the volunteers who will be packing the bags.
We will have a box in the Narthex for the month of January to collect other items 
we can add to these bags.  Below is a list of some items that would be helpful.  
Please make sure to buy travel size or individually packaged items.

• tissue
• band-aids
• deodorant
• mouth wash
• toothbrush
• toothpaste
• shampoo
• body wash

• fruit snacks
• granola bars
• tuna salad/crackers
• trail mix
• small bottle of water
• peanut butter & crackers
• chips
• jerky sticks

• wet ones
• chapstick
• tampons
• wash cloth
• hand/toe warmers
• alcohol swabs
• razors
• hand sanitizer

Traditionally, at the feast of our Lord’s 
Theophany on January 6th, we consecrate 
water which is used to sanctify the homes of 
all the faithful.  In bringing the blessed water to 
our homes, and sprinkling it in each room, we 
rid our homes of any evil influence, and 
rededicate it to God in a special way.  As we 
were once renewed by the waters of our own baptism into Christ, so too our 
home, and our entire lives, are re-dedicated and renewed unto Christ our God 
each year at this time.

If you are interested in having Fr. Tom bless your house, 
please fill out the House Blessing Form in the Business Office.

Marian Village
15624 Marian Dr - Homer Glen, IL


